
 

 

 

 

PURGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Ford County Clerk & Recorder Amy Frederick has announced a purge of voter registration files, 

as required by state law, will take place the month of September 2019.  All registered voters will 

receive a new voter registration card by mail.  It is important that voters review their new voter 

registration card for accuracy.  The next Election will be the Primary held on March 17, 2020. 

If you feel you are a registered voter and have not received a card by October 1
st
, 2019 or if you 

have any questions, please call the Ford County Clerk & Recorder’s Office at: (217) 379-9400. 

 

 


